
 

 

 

 

 

Robert Street closures begin Monday, November 18 

Robert Street closes between        
9th and 7th Streets 

Beginning Monday, November 18, Robert 
Street will close to all traffic between 9th and 
7th Streets. Robert Street is expected to 
remain closed for approximately four weeks, 
weather permitting.   

Robert Street closes between                                  
7th and 6th Streets 

Beginning Wednesday, November 20, Robert 
Street will close between 7th and 6th Streets. 
Robert Street will open to traffic on Friday, 
November 22. 

These closures are necessary to allow Xcel Energy to relocate 
their underground utilities.  

Access on Robert Street 

• Access to driveways off Robert Street will be maintained 
during these closures 

• Intersections across Robert Street will remain open 
• 9th Street intersection – the east side will reopen to traffic 

before Robert Street is closed 

All construction activities are weather and schedule permitting 
and subject to change.  

 




